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Victoria Branch 
 

Dear Members, 
 

What another interesting and challenging year we have had but there seems to be light at the 
end of the tunnel. During these times your committee has been working hard to provide a 
purpose for you as members of DUNSOC Vic. At this point I would like to give my sincerest 
thanks to your committee members Konrad Ermert, Roger W Greene, Bob Slater, John 
Carmichael and Ross Bishop for their commitment and hard work this year. 

 
We have managed to put together 2 luncheons which were well supported and also saw 
members who haven’t attended a function for some time, thank you. 

 
On Wednesday 24 Nov we had the DUNSOC Vic Christmas get together at the RACV Club’s 
Carbine bar. It was an informal affair with finger foods and drinks. A great time was had by 
all. 

 
As I mentioned in my welcome, it is planned to put out a small survey to our members to get 
some feedback as to what you would like to see for functions. I also mentioned that as part 
of our function schedule that we are piggy backing off the MCC Military Veterans Group 
luncheons. Put these dates in your diaries 17 Mar 2022, 13 Jul 2022 and 12 Oct 
2022. Details to follow. 

 
On behalf of your committee, I would like to wish you and your families a Very Merry 
Christmas and a Prosperous 2022. 
 

    
 
   Kevin Maloney (L) and Don Sargeant (R)   John Carmichael (L), David & Rhonda Addison  
 
 
 


